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Dear Represitives:

IF aviation fuel is not available that will shut down all general aviation and some emergency services, that use
100LL

The federal government is working on a replacement fuel and it is in the testing phase, please let the federal
government do there job and come up with the replacement fuel, this is not as simple and making a new rule.

Robert C Stark
Twin Oaks Airpark
Washington County
Hillsboro, Or 97123
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